
Notice of Public Hearing 
 

 
The Arkansas State Board of Public Accountancy is proposing changes to its Rules.  These changes 
involve creating a process for declaratory orders to be issued by the board, creating a temporary 
licensing process and continuing professional education exemption option for certain military service 
members and / or their spouses, clarifying existing language regarding the investigation and hearing 
process, and simplifying the re-licensure of former licensees.  Comments on the proposed changes may 
be made at a public hearing  to be held on November 20, 2015 at 9:00 am in the Board’s office – 101 
East Capitol, Suite 450 Little Rock, AR 72211.  Written comments may also be submitted via email to 
james.corley@arkansas.gov.  Please see the Board’s website to review the proposed changes 
(http://www.arkansas.gov/asbpa/pdf/Proposed_Rules_2015.pdf). 
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